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The Presidential Administration of the Republic of Azerbaijan and the Office of the Prime Minister 
of the Republic of Armenia have released a joint statement.

AZERTAC presents the statement: The Republic of Armenia and the Republic of Azerbaijan share 
the view that there is a historical chance to achieve a long-awaited peace in the region. Two 
countries reconfirm their intention to normalize relations and to reach the peace treaty on the 
basis of respect for the principles of sovereignty and territorial integrity.

Following the talks between the Presidential Administration of the Republic of Azerbaijan and the 
Office of the Prime Minister of the Republic of Armenia, an agreement has been reached on taking 
tangible steps towards building confidence between two countries.

Click for more.
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